
	

Message from your Pastors 
 
 
Dear EBC Church Family, 
 
A phrase I’ve been using lately is “business as unusual”. Our daily routines are unusual. Our work life is 
unusual. Our schooling is unusual. It seems the whole globe has been shaken by the Coronavirus 
(COVID-19), and every section of our life has been affected. As believers, we have been hindered from 
gathering as a congregation during these days making our Church Life unusual.  However, our 
relationship with our precious Lord Jesus continues.  
 
We want to take this moment as a church to let you know how much we love you and care for each one of 
you. Even though we are unable to meet together as a congregation, the church is still very much alive and 
well. Missionaries are on the field at work, ministries are taking place right here in our city and 
surrounding area. We would like to take this opportunity as a staff encourage and educate you as to how 
you can contribute through your local church to meet kingdom needs through your faithful tithes and 
offerings. Our church office is open daily from 8am to 5pm if you prefer to bring your offering to the 
church. Also, for your safety and convenience, we also provide online giving available through our 
website: www.emmanuelbapt.org. If you need assistance in online giving, please do not hesitate to call 
Teresa or Tabitha at the church office at 662–226–5316. 
 
Also, this coming Sunday, March 22, we will be posting an “Online Worship Experience” led by Bro. 
Brent and Bro. Barry. You will be able to view the service on our website at www.emmanuelbapt.org or 
on our church’s Facebook page.  In addition to our Online Worship Experience, we are also providing the 
following connecting opportunities: 
 

Ø Bro. Eugene will be leading out in a Sunday Morning Bible Study video. 
Ø Bro. Mark will be sharing in a Children’s Ministry video for Children and Parents. 
Ø Bro. Josh will be sharing in a Youth Ministry video to connect with Students and Parents. 

 
All of these videos, including our Online Worship Experience, will be posted by 8:00 a.m. (CST) this 
coming Sunday. March 22, so you and your family will be able to view them at any time.  
 
Moving forward in the coming weeks, we will be sharing other opportunities for us to remain connected 
and reach in and reach throughout our community.  Feel free to share these Worship and Bible study 
opportunities with others. 
 
We dearly love each of you and long to be with you to worship the Lord.  But remember that we serve a 
living, holy, sovereign God in which distance is no obstacle.  We look forward to worshiping with you 
this Sunday. 
 
 
In Christ’s Love, 
Bro. Brent, Bro. Barry, Bro. Eugene, Bro. Mark, & Bro. Josh 
 

“Through the Lord’s mercies we are not consumed, because His compassions fail not. They 
are new every morning; Great is Your faithfulness.” 

Lamentations 3:22-23 
 
	


